
 

 

 

In accordance with the second paragraph of article 36 of the Royal Decree 

1066/2007 of 27 July, on takeover bids, the Spanish Securities Market 

Commission informs that the takeover bid launched by Indra Sistemas, S.A. 

for the 100% of Tecnocom, Telecomunicaciones y Energía, S.A. share 

capital, has had a positive result with acceptances totaling 70,491,565 

shares, representing 93.96% of the shares to which the bid was addressed 

to and of the share capital of the offeree company. 

 

Such result shall be published in the Quotation Bulletins of the Stock 

Exchanges corresponding to the trading session of 19th April 2017. 

According to article 37.2 of the Royal Decree 1066/2007, because part of 

the consideration consists of securities, the bid must be settled as provided 

in the prospectus. 

 

 

 

 

The previous paragraphs are a translation of the original relevant event in Spanish for information purposes only. 
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